
Government response: Statement on
charitable giving: Grenfell Tower Fire

The Charity Commission has been working with the charities involved, as well
as the key online giving platforms, to help them coordinate their response,
ensuring that the victims know how to access help for their urgent, immediate
needs, and to help ensure that charities and independent local organisations
with strong links to the community are working together to develop plans for
supporting the community in the long term. Those who have suffered in this
horrendous tragedy are entitled to feel confident that the funds raised in
their name reaches them and their community now, and in the weeks, months and
years ahead
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